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City of Scanlon 

Building Committee 

January 30, 2024 

10:00 am 
 

 

Amanda Smith was present to discuss the proposed rent amount for the previous City Council Chamber (1st 

room on the left when you walk in). Council initially wanted the rent to be $800/month during the school year 

and $1700/month during the summer months. Amanda requested the rent be reduced to $700/month during the 

school year and $1700/month during the summer months. All Building Committee members were in agreeance 

with the new rent amount and will suggest this amount at the February 2024 City Council meeting. Amanda 

would like her move in date to tentatively be June 1, 2024 with set up starting May 1, 2024 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________   ______________________________ATTEST 

Ron Stigers, Mayor       Jill Wartner, City Clerk 


